Volvo Cars of North America, LLC

March 2, 2005

Mr. Peter Ong NV¥S8-212-pco
¥ehicle Integrity Division PEO4-081
{Office of Defects Investigation

National Highway Traffic Sefaty Administration

Room 5326

" 400 Seventh Street, S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20590 -

Dear Mr. Cnp:

This letter and enclosures are hereby submitted to NHTSA in support of NV8-212-pco / PED4-081.
Previously, on February 18, twa CD-ROMs were submitted to your office. These CD-ROME: were
labeled "Confidential" and include files for which Volvo is requesting confidentiality (in response to #2
of vour letoer.) Volvo did oot intend for this confidential material to be on these CD-ROMas.

Plense find enclosed two CD-ROMz labelsd "Reeponse to #1" and dated March 2, 2005 that do not
itclude any files for which Volvo is requesting confidentiality. Please discard the two previously
submitted CD-ROMG: labeled "Confidentinl” and replace them with these two CDs Iabeled *Response to
#1" end dated March 2, 2005.

If you have any questions concerning the above please contact me at (201) 763-7300 (ext. 7249).

Sincerely,

VOLYO CARS OF NORTH AMERICA, LLC
Customer Service

Deivna A Lttt

Diana L, Lidgett
Manager, Compliance Programs
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